Announcements for St. James CPCA

February 4, 2018
“With all lowliness and meekness, with longsuffering, forbearing one another in love; Endeavouring to keep the unity of the Spirit in the bond of peace. “Ephesians 4:2-3

1. Our known sick and shut-ins are listed in the Church Bulletin.  Please take a moment to examine the list and demonstrate our Christian Love by calling, visiting, and praying for them because we know that the Lord is able to do anything but fail.
2. On Sunday, Feb. 4, 2018 the Tuskegee University Gospel Choir will be here at St. James. They will provide the song service for our 11:00 am Morning Worship Service.  Elder Eleanor Turner granddaughter Amani is president of this choir.  Please make plans to attend service, praise the Lord in worship and support this great choir.     
3. On Sunday, Feb. 4, 2018, we will observe Denominational Day for the CPCA Church.  The membership is invited to give a special offering in observance of our Denominational Day.  
4. St. James Youth Ministry cordially invites you to our “Celebration of Love Banquet” on Saturday, Feb. 17, 2018 at 5:00 pm.  Banquet will be held in the Fellowship Hall.  Join us for dinner and love songs to Jesus!  Attire: Semi Formal, Colors for the evening: Red, Gold, Black and White, RSVP to Vivian Sales @ 256.303.4501.

5. Choir #2 will rehearse Tuesday, February 8th   at 6:00 p.m. 

6. Choir #1 will rehearse Thursday, February 10th   at 6:00 p.m.
7. The Members Yearly Contribution Statements are ready for distribution.  Please see Deacon Judy Allen or Deacon Patricia Goodman after Service in the Media Room to pick-up your statement.
8. Our Annual Black History Program will be next Sunday, Feb. 11th, shortly after Morning Worship.  It is sponsored by the Black History Ministry and please see Sister Sharon Toefield for participation on the Black History Program.
9. Please turn in Report Cards to Bro. Michael Thomas or Bro. Keith Johnson.  The presentation will be on the 2nd Sunday of this month.
10. Tutoring help is available on Mondays at 5:00 pm and Thursdays at 5:30 pm, here at the church.  
11. The deacon for opening the church for the month of February is Deacon Lloyd Trotter.

12. The Pastor and Elders are asked to meet briefly after morning worship service.

Please place announcements for Sunday Morning Worship Service in the box outside the Media Room by Wednesday night to be included in the Worship bulletin. Thank You… 


